
 

 

August 2021 

 

Dear MSA Family, 

This letter is to offer you, as Math & Science Academy (MSA) students and 
families an opportunity to join the YMCA at a discounted rate.  We would like 

to offer you a 30% discount off your monthly membership fees and you pay 

NO enrollment fee.  We are excited to get your family started on a journey 
to good health. 

 
To begin your membership at the YMCA, please bring a copy of this letter to 

the YMCA in Woodbury.  You will be asked to complete a Membership 
application to get your Membership started.  Memberships must be started 

at the Y in Woodbury.  The membership will still allow you access to ANY 
Twin Cities YMCA.  Your Membership discount will be active September 1, 

2021 – June 1, 2022.   
 

We very much appreciate the partnership with MSA and hope to continue 
collaborating on future endeavors.  We would love to have you as a member 

of our YMCA.  If you have questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 

Respectfully, 

 
Mike Lavin 

Vice President of Operations 
Executive Director 

Woodbury YMCA 

 


